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July 16, 2021          E-mail 
 
 
Sarah France 
Director of Regulatory Affairs 
The Willamette Valley Company, LLC 
P.O. Box 2280 
Eugene, OR 97402 
 
 
Re: Cleaner Air Oregon Emissions Inventory Update – Approval of Deadline Extension 
 
 
Dear Sarah France: 
 
LRAPA has reviewed the letter received on July 16, 2021, requesting an extension of the 
deadline for submittal of the updated CAO EI. This updated CAO EI is meant to address the 
issues detailed in the letter sent to The Willamette Valley Company on June 28, 2021.  
 
The proposed due date of July 30, 2021, has been approved by LRAPA, as it is clear from our 
meeting on July 13, 2021, that further discussions on emission estimate calculations for process 
vessel filling are necessary to facilitate the completion of a representative emissions inventory. 
 
Please let me know if you need any further information or assistance. 
 
                                   
Sincerely, 
 
 
Katie Eagleson, PE 
Environmental Engineer 
 
cc:  Max Hueftle, LRAPA (via email) 

Meagan Tkach, The Willamette Valley Company, Inc. (via email) 
Andrew Rogers, Maul Foster & Alongi, Inc (via email) 


